
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
14 June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Rowling Class End of Academic Year Reward Trip 
 
As our end of year reward trip Rowling Class have decided they would like to go to 
Chessington World of Adventures for the day. The students in the class decided this 
was an appropriate day out for everyone as it has a variety of activities, including 
theme park rides, an aquarium and a zoo. They felt it had something for everyone. 
 
Before agreeing to the trip and going ahead with planning, we wanted to gain your 
views on providing voluntary contributions for the trip. The tickets to the park cost 
£16 per student.  
 
We will be having a packed lunch at Chessington – we can either order one from 
school or you can provide your own. 
 
Please can you fill in the form below to share your views on this trip so we can go 
ahead with planning and send back by Monday 17th June 2019. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Claire Walters 
HLTA Rowling Class 
 

 
Students name _________________________ 
 
Please indicate below your preferences for the Chessington Trip:- 
 
I am happy to pay the £16 voluntary contribution for a ticket to Chessington □ 
 
I am not happy to pay the £16 voluntary contribution for a ticket to Chessington □ 
 
I will send in a packed lunch for the day of the trip □ 
 
I would like to order a school packed lunch  
 
Signed: __________________________________ (parent/carer) 
 


